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Kidscape 
2 Grosvenor Gardens
SW1W 0DH

Dear Head teacher,

I am contacting you from Kidscape, the UK children’s charity that works nationwide to prevent bullying and protect young lives. 
As part of this mission, we run one-day assertiveness workshops called ZAP for young people who have experienced bullying, and have invited your pupil [insert name] in class [insert class] to attend a workshop on [insert date].  

Young people who attend ZAP workshops learn a range of practical strategies to deal with bullying situations in a positive way that prevents escalation. These strategies are rooted in assertiveness training, an approach that is proven to raise young people’s confidence and self-esteem. Of the young people who attend, 95% feel better about themselves, 79% are attending school more often and 80% are more able to deal with bullying, long-term, with over two thirds seeing a significant and sustained drop in bullying.
The above named pupil has been selected as a young person in need who will greatly benefit from our ZAP assertiveness workshop. We hope that you will authorise one day absence on the date specified above to allow this pupil to attend. 

Kidscape also offers anti-bullying, safeguarding and e-safety training sessions within schools for staff, pupils and parents. If you would like further information about what we offer, visit us online at www.kidscape.org.uk/training or contact us via the details below. 

If you would like more specific information about the content and benefits of our ZAP assertiveness workshop, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
Yours faithfully,
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Rachel Quinlan
ZAP project manager
2 Grosvenor Gardens, London SW1W 0DH
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